
Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
February 3, 2003 

 
 
Present:  B. Beardsley, T. Cooney, G. Elliott, W. Hands (chair), T. Mace, T. Rowland, D. Share. 
 
Chairman Hands convened the meeting at 8:10 am in the McCormick Room of the Library.  The 
PSC approved revised Faculty Recruitment Guidelines in order to comply with recent changes to 
the Faculty Code.  The Committee continued its discussion of ways to streamline the faculty 
evaluation process.  The PSC will next meet on February 10 at 8 am at a location to be 
determined.  The meeting adjourned at 8:55 am. 
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